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Eisenhower Elementary places high importance in parental involvement and believes that learning 
happens both at home and in the school setting. As a requirement of the Title 1 Parent Involvement 
Section of the Every Student Succeeds Act, each year a Parent Involvement Policy will be developed 
collaboratively by staff members and parents. This information is included in our enrollment packet, 
placed on the school website, and communicated regularly. Each year at our Back-to-School night a 
meeting will be held to inform parents of the school’s participation in the Title 1 program and to 
explain the requirements of the program and their right to be involved.  We are committed to 
continuously increase parents involvement in the following ways: 
 
● Regular, meaningful, two-way communication with parents regarding student academic 

success and school activities 
 

● Vary the times of parent meetings, conferences, and events so more parents may attend. 
 

● Provide parents with a school-parent compact written jointly by parents and staff which 
outlines a shared responsibility for improved student achievement. 
 

● Hold a Curriculum Night explaining our curriculum, assessments, and student proficiency 
levels. 

 
● Regularly provide suggestions for ways that parents can support learning at home. 

 
● Invite parents to collaborate with school staff in the planning, review, and improvement of the 

Title 1 program. 
 
● Providing materials or training to parents and families that encourage and support home and 

school partnerships so they can fully participate in their child’s education. 
 
● Cultivating a culture of community that welcomes all parents and families.  

 
● Partner with PTA to increase parent involvement opportunities and community events.  
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